
Neighbourhood Development Plan 
Proposal

ARUNDEL
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Arundel Town Council has submitted their 
Reg.15 Plan Proposal to Arun District Council Local Planning Authority Area 
(LPAA) under Part 5 of the Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations.

This means that Arundel Town Council is proposing to produce a Neighbourhood 
Development Plan for the proposed area. The government’s Localism Act has 
introduced a new type of community-led initiative known as a Neighbourhood 
Development Plan which set out policies on the development and use of land in 
the proposed area.

During the Regulation 16 consultation period the Plan Proposal can be viewed at:
Bognor Regis Town Hall, Arun Civic Centre and Arundel Library
https://www.arun.gov.uk/arundel-neighbourhood-development-plan-2

Consultation start date:	 17 July 2019
Consultation end date:	 28 August 2019 (by 5pm)

Any comments/representations on these applications can be made by:
email to:	 ndpconsultation@arun.gov.uk
on-line at:	 http://arun.objective.co.uk/portal
by post to:	 Planning Policy and Conservation
	 Arun District Council
	 Civic Centre
	 Maltravers Road
	 Littlehampton BN17 5LF

Fill out a comments form available at Arun Civic Centre,
Bognor Regis Town Hall, town and parish council offices
or your local library. Or you can request a form by calling
01903 737697
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